Gentet, Matthias

From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 24 January 2014 14:35

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Opposition to Planning Application 2013/7259/P
Categories: Orange Category

obj

Gideon Whittingham
Senior Planning Officer (East Area Team)

Telephone: 020 7974 5180

From

Sent: 24 January 2014 14:51

To: 'gideon.whittingham@camden.gov.uk’

Cc: Gary Laurence

Subject: RE: Opposition to Planning Application 2013/7259/P
Dear Mr Whittingham

I write in connection with the above planning application regarding a proposed development at 5 & 6 Cliff Villas,
NW19AL

I am the owner of Flats 2 & 7, 139 York Way, London, N7 and | object to the proposed development in the strongest
terms.

I would like to underline that the proposed six story development (which replaces a three storey structure) would
have a drastic effect on the sunlight, privacy and view of the properties at 139 York Way.

The impact of the loss of sun/daylight, privacy and views will have a substantial negative impact on the value of the
above flats.

I'would like to request that the planning application should be refused for the above mentioned reasons.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss this further or if you require any further
information.

Gary Laurence




This message is intended exclusively for the individuals to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
ged, or confidential. If you are not the addressee, you must not read, use or disclose the contents of this e-
mail. If you receive this e-mail in error, please advise immediately and delete the e-mail. We have taken every
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